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How do testing licensees report mandatory VEA test results completed prior to March 1, 2024, if 
VEA was not tested? 
 
Testing licensees shall enter a zero (0) and enter the following note in Metrc on the VEA analyte not 
tested due to the waiver: 
 

• Analyte not tested due to Vitamin E Waiver and Variance – 12.27.2023 
 
Beginning March 1, 2024, all samples collected for mandatory testing should include VEA screening 
results. 
 

Please reach out to your compliance officer and copy TestingandResearchUnit@health.mo.gov if you 
have any questions. 
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